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Long a staple at Optimist Park, the old and much used 40’ Storage Trailer has left its place at 
Optimist Park.  Not sure what the future holds for it … best guess is it will be turned into 
scrap. 
 
We have Steve Boeckman to thank for nearly a year of work on getting it ready to leave 
Optimist Park,  The best we know is that it was originally donated by Joe Murphy.  I asked 
Steve to let Joe know it was leaving Optimist Park.  Steve assured me that he would let Joe 
know the next time Joe attended a  MOC meeting. 
 
 
 

        



         
 
 

      
 
        
 

Photos by PEB Professional Studios 
 


